
 

 

Town Of Bell 

ANNUAL MEETING 

April 17, 2018 

7:00p.m. 

at the Community Center 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  Board members present were Matt Lazorik, Janice 

Olson, Lynda Nedden Durst and MaryBeth Tillmans.   The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
 

 Minutes were read by M. Tillmans.  Jackie Eid made a motion to approve the  

 minutes and Bill Draeger 2nd the motion. Motion passed.   

.Treasurer’s reports were read by Lynda Nedden Durst.  Andrew Sauter Sargent made a motion 

 to approve the reports and Jackie Eid 2nd the motion.  Motion passed. 

 

James Kaseno and Andrew Sauter Sargent were sworn in as Supervisors.   

 

.Selection of Town Attorney, Bank and Official Newspaper.  

    -A motion was made by James Kaseno to retain the services of Jack Carlson 

          as the town attorney and it was second by George Lazorik.  Unanimous decision. 

    -A motion was made by MaryBeth Tillmans to retain the services of Greg Gardiner  

          as the town assessor and Andrew Sauter Sargent 2nd the motion.  Unanimous decision. 

   - A motion was made by Jackie Eid to retain the services of  Bremer Bank as  

          the town’s bank.  It was second by Art Hyde. Unanimous decision. 

   - A motion was made by Lynda Nedden Durst  to have The Ashland Daily Press as the town’s 

          official newspaper.  It was second by Andrew Sauter Sargent.  Unanimous decision. 

 

.Set date for 2018 Annual Town Meeting 

    -The date for the next annual town meeting was set for Tuesday, April 16, 2019. 

 
    Presentation on Town of Bell roads by Matt Hipsher  

         M.  Hipsher did  a presentation on what the road crew has accomplished and future plans of  

         things to be accomplished. 

 

New Business: None 

Old Business: None 

 

 -Open Period for Questions/Comments 

          Judy Kerr –She is the South Shore school board member for the town.  She discussed 

              items concerning the school. 

-Person of the Year/Good Citizen Award 

  .Matt Hipsher and Art Hyde was chosen for being the persons of the year in the community.   

   They were given the award for going above and beyond their duties of being employees for 

   the town. 

 

J. Eid made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m. and Bill Draeger 2
nd

 the motion.  The 

meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

MaryBeth Tillmans - Clerk  



 

 

 


